
Dear Ms Ramsden, 
 
I'm emailing you in response to the letter recently sent by you on behalf of 
Aberdeenshire UNISON, in which you pose a series of questions.  I would refer 
you to the SNP Council Manifesto www.movingaberdeenshireforward.info 
which I and my SNP councillor colleagues refer to in our dealings on matters 
pertaining to Aberdeenshire Council.  The SNP have the welfare and wellbeing of 
all Aberdeenshire Council staff at heart. 
-- 
Regards, 
 
Councillor Bob Watson 
Ward 2, Troup 


